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Ms Z Majozi (IFP) to ask the Minister of Police

Considering the case of police brutality that occurred in Fish Hoek in August, which is currently being investigated by the Independent Police Investigative Directorate (IPID), (a) what total amount has been paid out to civilians by the SA Police Service in the current financial year for cases of police brutality and (b) which measured have been put in place at the Fish Hoek Police Station to prevent similar instances from happening 
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